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EMPLOYZE AND LACOR ASLATIONS GRAOU?
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February 15, 1974

MEMORANDUM FOR: Assistant Regional Postmasters General
Employee and Labor Relatiouns

SUBJZCT: Letters of Warning

By memorandum dated November 13, 1973, there was establishecd
1s USPS policy the utilizaction of letters of warning in lieu
of suspensxons of less than five (5) days. This same policy
is effective throughout the grievance process where
consideration is being given to a reduction in disciplirne
imposed. 1If a suspension of five (5) days or more is reduced
administratively, the reduction should be to a letter of
warning rather than a suspension of four (4) days or less,
unless such short suspension constitutes an agreed upon
settlemenit of the grievance.

. Please review your existing discipline cases to insure that
this policy is operative and take the necessary corrective
action where necessary to insure compliance.

Sincerely,

(el (( ) (T

Darrell F. Browm



